
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

           

           

           

           

        

   

           

        

 

 

Calendar for Next Week 
Monday 10th Mar: breakfast & afterschool clubs, violin lessons 
Tuesday 11th Mar: breakfast & afterschool club, cello lessons  
Wednesday 12th Mar: breakfast & afterschool clubs 
Thursday 13th Mar: breakfast & afterschool clubs, Class 1 Forest 
Schools 
Friday 14th Mar: breakfast & afterschool clubs 

Friday 7th March 

Dinner Menu for Next Week 
Monday: Sweet & Sour Pork, Cheese & Biscuits 
Tuesday: Beef Burger, Muffin 
Wednesday: Roast Chicken Dinner, Chocolate Cake 
Thursday: Macaroni Cheese, Cookie  
Friday: Fish Star, Jelly Pot 
Alternative options of Jacket Potato or sandwiches are always 
available. Please can Class 1 parents let the office or class teacher 
know if your child would like an alternative option. Emailing the 
office on admin@settrington.n-yorks.sch.uk for the week ahead 
works really well but day by day is also fine.  
Please can we also remind you that we are a NUT AWARE school. 

 “Be strong and courageous! Do not be afraid or discouraged. For 
the Lord your God is with you wherever you go.”              Joshua 1:9 

Good Work Awards 

This week our awards took a 
different format with it being 

World Book Week 

Book Worm Award 
Class 1 – Sam & Bryn 

Class 2 - Amelie 
Class 3 – Rudi & Arthur 
Class 4 – Elijah & Sariah 

 

The Year 6 ‘Clutter Crew’ have 
awarded Class 3 with the 

‘Clutter Cup’ this week. Well 
done on keeping a tidy 

classroom! 

Attendance 
Once again we have achieved 95% attendance in school this week, 
thank you and well done everyone. 95% and above is considered 
good attendance and offers children the best chance of success in 
their education. 

Pancake Flip 
Children had a fun time taking part in the Pancake Flip on Tuesday. 
Please can sponsorship money be brought into school by next 
Friday 14th March. Thank you for your support. 

Local News & Events 
There are spaces in the some of the local Brownie groups for 
children aged 7-11. Please see attachments for further details. 

World Book Week 
We have had such a fantastic week of activities for World Book 
Week. Thank you to the parents that joined us today to celebrate 
our achievements. We hope you enjoyed seeing some of the work 
that we have done through the week. A big thank you to FOCAS for 
helping to make many of our activities happen. FOCAS funds have  
enabled us to create book nooks and paid for the author visit 
which was such a great experience. It is through your support of 
FOCAS that this has been possible, so a big thank you to all of our 
families too. Thanks also to Kemps who have supported us a great 
deal and we appreciate you supporting them. 

Well done to Emily for winner 
the County Caterers Book 

Voucher raffle! 

Wanted 
If anyone has an old smartphone that they no longer use that we 
might be able to have in school to take photos with it would be 
much appreciated, thank you. 
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